
Hello Senator! 
My name is Melinda Stoller, and I am very passionate that all kids get the right to released time 
programs. Our kids and the kids in their classes have benefited greatly from these programs. The kids in 
our school enjoy about 40 minutes in this program one time a week if they choose. Kids are being cared 
for and emotionally filled up in these classes. Please do what you can to get this bill moving forward and 
protect the right of released time programs for all. 
I am praying for you and your colleagues, 
Melinda Stoller 
 


